
                                                   

                             
 

 

         

  

 

         

  

     

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for everyone who attended the Coronation Café, the children were rightfully very proud of 

their baking, it all looked and tasted amazing. The hall looked lovely with all the decorations and the buzz 

of everyone enjoying themselves was really good to hear. As so many people have asked for recipes, 

we have decided to have them available at future cafes for everyone to read and copy.  

Hopefully, we will be able to hold Sports’ Day on Friday 12th May as planned. Nursery will start their 

races at 9:15 am with everyone’s (including nursery) Potted Sports at 10:45 until lunchtime. The 

afternoon races will begin at 1pm. A back-up date of the 19th May has been scheduled but hopefully 

we won’t need it. If the Sports’ Day is cancelled a Group Call will be sent out to everyone. Fingers 

crossed this won’t be necessary.  

 
Your child/children can come in their House Colours and should be dressed for the weather- sun hats, 
sunscreen and water bottles as well as layers for warmth. 
 
All organised helpers for the potted sports should report to the office where you will be allocated a 
station. 
 
Pick up will be as normal from the bus door at the end of the day. 
 
Parents’ evening/afternoon are being held on Tuesday 30th May and Wednesday 31st May. The 
appointment slips will be sent home in your child’s school bag and an email will also be sent to confirm 
timings. If you do not receive a time by Friday 12th May, could you please let the office know.  
 
The children have PE twice a week and the days can be changeable, especially now that the weather is 
getting warmer the children should, therefore, have their PE kits in school every day. Health and safety 
guidance states that if your child’s hair is long or in their eyes it needs to be able to be tied up and if they 
have a piercing it needs removed or covered so please ensure your child has the necessary equipment 
in their bag.   
 
Just as a gentle reminder there is no playground supervision before 8:45am and we are not insured for 
children to be on the premises before this time. Any children in the playground before this time are 
unsupervised and the school can not be responsible for them. There are staff in the school but are busy 
organising for the day ahead. If the weather is cold or wet the children do not have access to the school 
until after 8:45am.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Glenna Hendry 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Glenna Hendry (Acting Head Teacher) 

Fyvie School 

Main Street 

Fyvie 

Turriff, AB53 8RD 

Telephone 01651 267400 

Fyvie.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
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